
From The Headteachers 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri 5th July 9am Sports Day Dulwich College 
Sports Ground, College Road 

 

Sat 6th July 1pm—4pm Corpus Christi Alumni 

Event 

Mon 8th July Year 5 Chaplains to St Mary’s  

Retreat 

1.15pm CC v St James the Great School 

Table Tennis Competition  

3.10pm year 3 Band Concert—Junior 

Playground 

Tues 9th July 3.10pm Years 4, 5 & 6 Band  

Concert—Junior Playground 

3.25pm Percussion Concert—Junior 

Playground 

Lolly Sale after school 

Wed 10th July 9.30am—10.30 Taster Session for New 

Reception Children 

Year 1 Trip to South London  

Botanical Institute 

3.15pm—4.30pm School Council & 

Green Team Meeting - Class 7 

Thurs 11th July 3.10pm Guitar Concert—Upper Hall  

3.45pm—6.15pm Reports  

Collection from the main school hall 

Fri 12th July 9.15am Leavers’ Performance 

Corpus Christi Picnic Day 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Newsletter 

 Thursday 4th July 2019 

Issue No. 36 

Nursery P/T Vivienne J 

Nursery F/T Annabel D 

Class 1 Frances M 

Class 2 Soliyana A 

Class 3 Mayowa O 

Class 4 Emanuel M 

Class 5 Vernella V R 

Class 6 Oliver B 

Class 7 Leandro S 

Class 8 Cara S 

Class 9 Gus Kader 

Class 10 Jasper W 

Class 11 Maxwell B 

Class 12 Kika A S 

Class 13 Mathias M 

Class 14 Lara B 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 28th June 2019  

Sports Day 

We are looking forward to our Sport’s Day tomorrow Friday July 6th 

at Dulwich Sports Ground, College Road.  All children will need to 

be at the grounds by 9.00am. Children in Nursery and Reception 

will be released by their class teachers at 10.30am after they 

have competed in the flat races. Parents and carers of children in 

early years are welcome to either stay in the grounds with their 

child to watch siblings, or leave the venue at this time. Children in 

Year 1 to Year 6 will need to be collected from the grounds at 

12.30pm. 

The weather will be warm and sunny tomorrow so please ensure 

you have applied sun cream to your child in the morning, further 

sun cream will be available during the morning.  Your child must 

also bring with them their water bottle which can be refilled. 
 

Year 5 STEM Presentation 

The year five pupils took part in a presentation to parents and 

staff from Bishop Thomas Grant school today about the science, 

technology, engineering and maths work they have completed 

over the past two weeks.   The work was part of the Polar 

Explorers Programme which encourages and supports school who 

are keen to raise attainment and inspire pupils in the STEM areas.   

The pupils took part in a full STEM day at BTG as well as 

completing experiments at Corpus Christi about what it takes to 

survive in the Arctic.  A big thank you to all of the parents who 

came to support the pupils and to Bishop Thomas Grant for 

organising such an incredible learning experience for the pupils.  

PLEASE NOTE: 

 Monday 8th July—NO YEAR 3 BAND PRACTICE 

 OT MORNING SESSIONS HAVE NOW FINISHED FOR THIS 

TERM 

 NEXT WEEK IS THE LAST WEEK OF AFTER SCHOOL  

ACTIVITY CLUBS UNLESS ANY OF THE COACHES HAVE 

SESSIONS TO BE MADE UP. 

Breakfast & After School Care Club 

Breakfast & After School Club are 

extremely popular.  From September we are 

unable to accept additional children.  We  

request that parents make alternative  

arrangements if an emergency arises. 

General Reminders 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 
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Class  %  

Class        100 5 

Class 100 11 

Class      99.7 N 

Class      99.6 8 

Class      99.6 9 

Class      99.3 4 

Class      99.0 10 

Class      98.5 12 

Class      98.1 7 

Class       97.9 6 

Class      97.9 13 

Class      96.8 2 

Class      96.1 3 

Class      95.2 14 

Class      94.8 1 

Congratulations to Classes 5 and 11  

on their 100% attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

We would like to thank all the parents 

who helped at our Summer Carnival   

discos last week.   

The children had a fantastic time dancing 

to the music and playing.  The parent  

enjoyed themselves too! 

Money raised on the evening was 

£2393.93!! 

Dates for your Diary 

Ice Lolly Sale  

Tuesday 9th July  

Junior Playground 3.10pm 

Educational Trips 

£45.00 per child.  This amount should now have 

been paid.  Please log onto your ParentPay to 

clear any outstanding balance. 

 School Dinners Summer 2019 

Dinner Money is charged at £2.20 per day for 

children from Year 3.  Please ensure your  

account is up to date. 

Second Half Term—£77.00 

Summer Sports Camp 

Mr Brady’s Summer Sports Camp 

will take place from Monday 

22nd July—Friday 9th August.  

Booking forms will be available 

next week. 

Corpus Christi Dads  
 

If you would like to join us for end of term  
social  at  Khan’s Restaurant, Brixton Water 
Lane, on Thursday 18th July please contact 

Michael (dad of Beatrice class 10 and Frank 
Class 1) or email  

Michael.donnelly@gmail.com   for more 
information. 

End of Term Guitar 

Concert 

3.10pm Thursday 

11th July 2019 in the  

Upper Hall 

Year 3 Band Performance Monday 

8th July at 3.10pm in the Junior  

Playground.   

Years 4, 5 & 6 Band Performance  

Tuesday 9th July 3.10pm followed by 

Percussion Concert at 3.25pm in the 

Junior Playground. 

After School Child Care 

Corpus Christi parent with an up to 

date DBS and qualified teaching  

assistant is available to help with after 

school child care. 

From September arrangements please  

contact Linda on 07411755530  before 

22nd July 2019. 

WORK EXPERIENCE sought for Iraqi refugee studying in Lambeth 

Yousif, a 6th form student (17 years old) from one of our refugee families settled in  

Lambeth is looking for work experience. 

The family arrived in December 2016 and, despite almost 3 years without any formal  

education before they arrived from Turkey, Yousif speaks excellent English, has respectable 

GCSE’s and is now coming towards the end of his first year A levels. He’s studying Computer 

Science, Maths and Biology.  He is looking for work experience the week commencing  

Monday 8th July. At such short notice, next week may be impossible now, however any  

opportunities over the summer holidays would also be welcomed. 

Please contact Barbra Wilson: basiawilson@gmail.com/07713241449 

Parents Evening Thursday 11th July 

Collection of your child’s end of year 

school report will be from the main 

school hall next Thursday.   

Appointment letters have been given 

to the children, please check bags to 

ensure you have received it. 

http://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk
mailto:Michael.donnelly@gmail.com

